
+     A return to an old favourite after many years...

    Dyfed Diners
Phone: 01834 844668

2nd May 2023
Dear Diner,

The Saturday Social has been replaced by a Sunday lunch at The Bush Inn at
Robeston Wathen on 7th May at 12:30 p.m. If the weather is fine, we will have the
opportunity to go to the Colby Woodland Garden near Amroth as it was too wet to go there
last Sunday. Let me know as soon as possible if you are coming.       SatNav: SA67 8EP

The 350th midweek Dinner is on  Wednesday 17th May and the venue is- the Carew
Inn near Carew Castle.  We have not been here for many years.        Sat Nav: SA70 8SL

    The Carew Inn lies off the A477 St.
Clears to Pembroke Dock road 5 miles
east of Pembroke Dock.

      From the east, join the A477 at St.
Clears, bypassing Kilgetty, Redberth &
Sageston. Turn right at the Carew
roundabout.

      From the west, join the A477 at
Pembroke Dock. Travel eastward
through Milton and turn left at the
Carew roundabout.

      From Tenby, join the B4318 through Gumfreston to join the A477 at Sageston. Turn left
and carry on to the right turning at the Carew roundabout.

      The Carew Inn lies on the right hand side of the A4075 not far from the roundabout on
the A477 and just before the bridge over the mill pond at Carew Castle. There is a car
park a little further on, on the right, before the bridge.

      From the north, join the A4075 at Canaston Bridge on the A40 and travel south to
Carew. The Carew Inn is on the left just after the mill pond bridge and the car park.

Late, Lost or can’t make it? phone Philip’s mobile: 07484 257762
Get there before 7:30 p.m.

Phone Philip or John by Sunday 14th May if you intend to come.

Event: Royal Ballet Live Broadcast of The Sleeping Beauty. Wed. 24th May at 7:15 p.m.

The 268th Sunday lunch is on 28th May and the venue is Trefloyne Manor in
Penally near Tenby. Phone Philip by Saturday 20th May if coming.      SatNav: SA70 7RG

I hope to see you in Robeston Wathen, Carew or Penally,

Web pages: dyfeddiners.org.uk e-mail: philip_wathen@hotmail.com

Coronation weekend is coming and there are some adjustments to be made.

...and it still has an excellent reputation


